
 
 

SONG SERVICE 9.30AM 
 

with the Stanborough Park Orchestra 
 

SABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AM 
 

Welcome – Amanda Powell 
Hymn 7: Now Thank We All Our God 

Prayer – John Milner 
Mission News –Stephen Cooper 
Praise in Music – Annabel Lim 

Lesson Study: Boasting in the Cross 
Mission Offering 

Hymn 714: Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross – Shella Bernados 
Benediction – Rolando Bernados 

 
 

Bulletin Items – New telephone number 
 

Please note the new number for bulletin notices: 
 

01483 714692 
 

The email address remains unchanged. 
 

 
 
 

A  very Happy and Blessed 
New Year 

to all our members,  
friends and visitors 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

We welcome you on this the last Sabbath of 2011 Let us 
thank God for His leading and loving-kindness to us in the past 
and recommit ourselves to Him as we step into a new year. Let 
us pray for the Holy Spirit to revive us and draw us ever nearer 
to Jesus as we look forward to His second advent. 
 

New Sabbath School team for 2012 Please attend a short 
meeting straight after the service today in the ministers’ vestry. 
 

Tithe receipts for 2011 If you would like to collect outstanding 
receipts, please see Candy or Carolyn who will be near the 
desk in the concourse immediately following the Divine Service. 
 

Sabbath School Lesson Books and Magazines If you have 
not yet collected and paid for your lesson books or magazines, 
please do so as soon as possible. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

A very big Thank You to everyone who came to the Christmas 
Eve Service and helped raise £634 for the Bible Society. Your 
support is very much appreciated. 
 

The Soup Run is in urgent need of men’s clothing. Please see 
Pat if you can help. 
 

Praying for the Holy Spirit Come and join us as we pray for 
the Holy Spirit to work in our church and personal life. We meet 
on Wednesdays in the Maple Room, 7.00-7.25pm. 
 

The midweek Prayer Meeting takes place this Wednesday, 
4th January at 7.30pm. 
 

Pastor’s Open Office If you wish to speak to Pastor Clee or 
have him pray with you, he is available on Thursday evenings 
in his office in the Stanborough Centre. No appointment 
necessary; drop in any time between 6.30 and 9.00pm. 
 

The Soup Run resumes this Friday, 6th January. The leader 
will be Eric Wolfram. If you would like to go on the Soup Run, 
please contact Pat Walton. 
 

Deaconesses for 2012 There is a special meeting for you next 
Sunday, 8th January at 3pm at the church. 
 

The next Tuesday Talk will be on 10th January at 8pm. The 
speaker will be Patrick Boyle. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Stanborough Park Church 

Adventurer & Pathfinder Club 
 

If you are willing to volunteer your skills, talent and 
time to the Adventurer & Pathfinder Club, would you 
kindly attend a Leadership Workshop/Seminar on 
Saturday, 7th January 2012 from 5-8pm in the 
Armstrong Hall.  If you plan to attend please call 
Florence Allen on 07533 629479 or email 
lizallf@hotmail.com before Tuesday 3rd January 
2012.  We need to know numbers so that we can 
prepare handouts and refreshments. 
 
Parents are asked to attend a meeting on Sunday 
15th January from 10-11.30am in the Armstrong Hall.  
The leaders and the Area Coordinator will be there to 
disseminate information, deal with your queries and 
expectations. 
 
Stanborough Park Adventurer & Pathfinder Club 
begins on Sunday 22nd January 2012.  Time slots 
will be posted at a later date. 

 
 
 
Blue Book of Prayer It is good for us to support one another in 
prayer. If you have a special request, please write it in the book 
at the deaconesses’ desk in the concourse. All requests will be 
presented to the Lord during the family service and also at the 
pastoral team meeting on Tuesday afternoons. Requests will 
remain confidential. Please also let us know of answers to 
prayer so that we may rejoice and give thanks with you. 
 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please pray for those who are facing financial 
hardship at this time. 
 

SUNSET TIMES 
Today 4:00                                        Next Week 4:08 

mailto:lizallf@hotmail.com


 
 

FAMILY SERVICE 11AM 
 

Introit: Holy Holy Holy 
 

Text for meditation: 
“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, 

“plans to prosper you and not to harm you, 
 plans to give you hope and a future.”. 

Jeremiah 29:11 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

Call to Worship NAH 527 vv 1 & 5: 
 

Father I know that all my life  
is portioned out for me; 

The changes that are sure to come  
I do not fear to see; 

I ask Thee for a present mind  
intent on pleasing Thee. 

 
I ask Thee for the daily strength 

 to none that ask denied; 
A mind to blend with outward life  

still keeping at Thy side, 
Content to fill a little space  

if Thou be glorified. 
 

Invocation 
Hymn 551: Standing at the Portal 

Tithes and Offerings 
Children’s Story – Kish Poddar 
Hymn 232: We Love the Place 

Scripture Reading: John 5:1-9 – Melissa Hall 
Family Prayer 

Jesu Joy of Man’s Desiring – Ghenadi Donescu, guitar 
Sermon: Do You Want to Be Well? – Pastor Jim Huzzey 

Hymn 456: Dear Lord and Father 
Benediction 

 
DIARY 

 

Mon Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm 
Wed Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm 
 Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7pm 
 Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm 
Thu Pastor’s Open Office, 6.30-9pm 
Fri Soup Run, 8.30pm 
Sab Family Service, 11am. Speaker: Paul Lockham 
4 Jan Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7pm 
 Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm 
5 Jan Pastor’s Open Office, 6.30-9pm 
8 Jan Food Hygiene Training, 9.30am 
 Deaconesses’ meeting, 3pm 
10 Jan Tuesday Talk, 8pm 
22 Jan Adventurer & Pathfinder Club resumes 
 
 
 

CONTACTS 
 

Pastor Paul Clee   email: paulrclee@gmail.com  
Tel: 01923 677883  Mob: 07966 506647  
 
Stanborough Centre Office  01923 894 664 
Centre Manager: Michael Swain  07962 320 372 
email: stanboroughcentre@googlemail.com 
 
AV advance requests / bookings: spcavteam@gmail.com 
AV duty assistant for January: David Swain 
 
DVD recordings of services are available to order from the 
desk after the divine service. 
 
 

BULLETIN ITEMS – DEADLINE THURSDAY 3PM 
Tel: 01483 714692 

Email: bulletin@be-blue.org 
 

Please write BULLETIN ITEM only in the subject line 
 
 
 

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church 
609 St Albans Road Garston WD25 9JL 

 

Website:  www.stanboroughchurch.org 
Web TV:  www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch 

 
 

 
31st December 2011 

 

Family Service 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
"And I said to the man  

who stood at the gate of the year,  
'Give me a light that I may tread safely  

into the unknown!'  
And he replied, 'Go out into the darkness,  
and put your hand into the hand of God.  

That shall be to you better than light,  
and safer than a known way.' " 

So I went forth, and finding the Hand of God,  
trod gladly into the night. 

 

God Knows – Minnie Louise Haskins 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stanborough Park 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 
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